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Ms. Jennifer Eberle

Alameda County Health Care Services
Department of Environmental Health

80 Swan Way, Room 200

Oakland, CA 94612

RE: VAPOR EXTRACTION SYSTEM START-UP
PACIFIC SUPPLY COMPANY, ACHCS STID NO. 3826
OAKLAND, CALIFORNIA

Dear Ms. Eberle:

This letter is to notify you that start-up of the vapor extraction and groundwater
treatment system installed at the Pacific Supply Company, located at 1735 24th Street,
Oakland, began operating on Thursday, December 30, 1993. This treatment system
was installed in accordance with the May 24, 1993 Vapor Exiraction Remedial Design
Report and Specifications, prepared by BACE Environmental for the Pacific Supply
Company site. This treatment system is operating under authorization of the
Alameda County Health Care Services, and under permit from the Bay Area Air
Quality Management District and a discharge permit to the East Bay Municipal
Utility District (EBMUD).

If you have any questions please call me at (415) 364-9031.
Sincerely,

Michael E. Velzy 4
Project Manager

cc:  Normita Callison, Pacific Coast Building Products

1735 East Bayshore Road, Suite 1A, Redwood City, California 94063 Phone (415) 364-9030 Fax (415) 364-9032



